From: Julian Paren <julian.paren@gmail.com>

Sent: 18/02/2020 13:24:56

Subject: Extra paper/note for tonight's meeting



Dear TBI and particularly Julie 

Mary has asked me to forward this e-mail message to Julie, but I think it worth bringing to all our attention, even if for a quick acknowledgement tonight that the message has been sent.

Dear Julie

I would like to raise a subject for discussion for the directors of TBI - The high Carbon Foot Print of the Fashion Industry, which competes with Travel and Food in both how much carbon it puts into the atmosphere and the environmental destruction it gives rise to.  

TBI have had big projects on both Travel and Food.  Is it time for a big push to do something about the carbon foot print of the clothes we wear?  

IF TBI expands the range of carbon producing, oil using sectors of our economy which it is seeking to address, there is a possibility of increasing the number of members who are actively involved.  You yourself will be aware of the proposed TBI Craft Group.  I myself could imagine ways in which the involvement of younger climate activists could be engaged through addressing some of the impacts on our environment of the fashion industry at the local level.  

Julie:  Will you be at Sarah Grant's on Thursday?

Kind regards

Mary Paren

